
From: Jon Hoekstra
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Re: Comments re SE-22-00002 Cape
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:17:42 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Thank you Kelly.

On Feb 25, 2022, at 8:11 AM, Kelly Bacon (CD)
<kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning Jon,
 
Thank you for resending.  I have checked all of my inboxes and do not see the previous
email.  I will add these to the folder as well as provide them to the applicants for
response.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 
 
 

From: Jon Hoekstra <jonhoekstra1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 9:10 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Fwd: Comments re SE-22-00002 Cape
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not
click links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you
recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

 

Dear Kelly,
 
I am resending comments I sent to you on February 13 regarding the proposed project
SE-22-00002 Cape as described in the SEPA checklist and application materials posted
online.  We have significant concerns about this proposal because of its potential
environmental impacts and its incompliance with County codes. 
 
I saw that other public comments were posted online but did not see our comments.
Could you please confirm receipt and also confirm that our comments will be
considered by the county before making a determination?
 
Thank you,
Jon Hoekstra and Jen Steele
 
 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jon Hoekstra <jonhoekstra1@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Feb 13, 2022 at 5:07 PM
Subject: Comments re SE-22-00002 Cape
To: <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
CC: Jon Hoekstra <jonhoekstra1@gmail.com>

Dear Kelly,

Please find attached written comments about the proposed project SE-22-00002 Cape
as described in the SEPA checklist and application materials posted online. In the letter,
we detail a number of comments and concerns regarding the project's compliance with
County codes, its infringement on others’ private property rights, and its potentially
significant environmental impacts.

Should you have any questions or need clarification regarding any of our comments, I
can be reached at this email.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Sincerely,
Jon Hoekstra

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that
any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please
contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


